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St Anthony Mary Claret. Ceramic tile plaque, Las Palmas de Gran Canaria, Spain. 

 

Newsletter 23 October 2022 

 
23 October : Thirtieth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

 

Monday: St Anthony Mary Claret, Bishop 

Wednesday: St Chad and St Cedd, Bishops 

Friday: ST SIMON and ST JUDE, Apostles 

Saturday: Blessed Martyrs of Douai College 
 

MASS 

Monday to Friday 8.00am 

Saturday 10.00am, 6.30pm 

Sunday 10.00am, 11.00am, 12.15pm, 6.30pm 

Confession – Saturday 5.30pm to 6.00pm 

Morning Prayer – Monday to Friday 9.45am, Saturday 9.45am,  

Sunday 9.30am 

Evening Prayer – Saturday and Sunday 6.00pm 
 

Newly arrived in the parish – Please complete the Parish Registration 

Form, which is available at our website: holyredeemerchelsea.com. 

Donations to the Parish can be made via: HSBC, Sort code: 40-05-20, 

Account no:91094386 Account name: Holy Redeemer Church, Chelsea. 

The Rectory – 7 Cheyne Row, London SW3 5HS 

Parish Priest – Canon Paschal Ryan 

020 7352 0777 x3  email: paschalryan@rcdow.org.uk 

Parish Administrator – Andrew Bebko 

Monday – Friday 9.30am – 1.30pm 

020 7352 0777 x2  email: chelsea2@rcdow.org.uk 

 
You can use this code to make a donation to 

 Holy Redeemer Church 
 

THIS PARISH IS PART OF THE WESTMINSTER ROMAN CATHOLIC DIOCESE TRUST  

CHARITY NO. 233699 

http://www.holyredeemerchelsea.com/
https://www.holyredeemerchelsea.com/
mailto:paschalryan@rcdow.org.uk
mailto:chelsea2@rcdow.org.uk


 

HOLY REDEEMER FUNDRAISER FOR FOODBANK 
 

Thank you to all those who helped with our Fundraiser, which took place 

on Thursday. We are especially grateful to Paul Dyer and everyone who 

helped with the planning, organisation and catering that made the evening 

so special. Similarly, we are grateful to the Parish of St Luke for the use 

of their Church Hall and to all those who gave donations, bought tickets 

and took part in the auction. All the money raised will go to support the 

work of the Foodbank at St Luke’s. 
 

 

FIRE DRILL 

Last Sunday, following the 10.00am Mass, we are held a Fire Drill. This 

demonstrated that the congregation can leave the church in a safe 

manner. Thank you to all who took part, in particular Charles McFarland 

and the Fire Marshals. 

 

BOOK LAUNCH  

On Sunday morning, 6 November, we will be hosting a book launch for 

“The Creed in Slow Motion”, written by one of our parishioners, Martin 

Kochanski. Following on from his work of creating, editing and 

developing Universalis.com, “The Creed in Slow Motion” is for people 

who recite the Creed in church, but it goes slowly, phrase by phrase. It is 

not a textbook or a holy manual – it does not tell you what to believe, but 

in short but deep chapters reflects, expounds and explores what we say 

every Sunday. For more information, please visit creedinslowmotion.com 

This book is published by Hodder and Stoughton ISBN 9781399801546 

and is also available on Amazon Kindle. 

 

CONFIRMATION 2023 

As in previous years, we are joining with a neighbouring parish, St 

Mary’s, Cadogan Street, for the Confirmation programme. However, this 

year the programme will begin in December. Applicants for this 

programme should be in Year 9 at school. For an application form, please 

see stmaryscadoganstreet.co.uk under “Sacraments”, and scroll down to 

the Confirmation section, or contact Andrew Bebko at our Parish Office. 

Please note, the completed form should be returned to St Mary’s by 25 

November. 

PIANO RECITAL  

7.30pm Thursday 27 October in aid of 

the London Oratory, a Piano Recital 

by Nicholas Walker in St Wilfrid’s 

Hall, The Oratory. Brompton Road 

SW7 2RP. The programme includes 

music by Beethoven, Mozart, Chopin 

and Liszt. Ticket and Drink £20. Book 

at https://bit.ly/3xnq7Y7 or pay at the 

door (cash only). 

 

CATHCHILD CHRISTMAS 

CARDS 

Please support the vital work of the 

Catholic Children’s Society by 

ordering Christmas Cards from 

cathchild.org.uk. All funds raised go 

directly towards work with 

disadvantaged children and families. 

 

DAY WITH MARY 

Saturday 29 October at St Aloysius 

Church, Phoenix Road, Somers Town 

NWI 1TA, from 10.00am to 5.30pm. 

Marian Procession. Angelus, Mass, 

Rosary, Exposition and Benediction of 

the Blessed Sacrament. Preachers: Fr 

Jeremy Trood and Fr Pius Collins 

o.praem 

 

SPUC 

The Society for the Protection of 

Unborn Children needs volunteer help 

at the HQ in Kennington, London, 

SE11 4AB. Lunch is provided and 

fares refunded. Please contact 

Elizabeth Foody  

020 7091 7091 or lizfoody@ 

spuc.org.uk. 

NOW 

Now is the time to join the Choir. 

All voices welcome, though you’ll 

need to be a confident note-reader. 

Please contact Ian Coleman for 

details iancoleman@yahoo.co.uk 

or 07903 944102. 

 

CHILDREN’S LITURGY 

The Children’s Liturgy takes place 

during the 10.00am Mass. Parents 

are invited to bring their children 

to the Monckton room before the 

Mass. They re-join the main 

congregation at the Offertory. 

 

CCP – CERTIFICATE OF 

CATHOLIC PRACTICE 

If need a CCP to accompany an 

application this autumn for a place 

in a Catholic school, please do not 

delay in obtaining one. To qualify, 

your family should be attending 

Mass regularly in the parish where 

you request a CCP. 

 

THE TEN MILLION 

Ten million lives that have been 

lost to abortion across Great 

Britain since the Abortion Act was 

introduced in 1967. Right To Life 

UK have released a short two-

minute video called “The Ten 

Million”, to illustrate what the UK 

has lost through the death of these 

millions of people. We can share 

the video with friends and family 

who may find it of interest: 

righttolife.org.uk/thetenmillion. 
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